
WARNING 
The Law Society of New South Wales warns users of the Law Society Lease to 
use this document with care.  The Lease is currently being reviewed and 
updated by the Law Society, in particular in relation to the amendments to the 
Retail Leases Act 1994 (NSW) made by the Retail Leases Amendment (Review) 
Act 2017 (NSW), which became effective on 1 July 2017.

The Lease does not yet reflect the amendments made by the Retail Leases 
Amendment (Review) Act 2017 (NSW).  These changes are significant and 
should be taken into account when entering into a new retail lease as a lessor 
or lessee.

For further information, please see: 
https://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/acts/2017-2.pdf


